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URGENT!   
 

ICS Telephone Customers May Experience Problems Dialing 9-1-1 
 

 
Delaware County Emergency Communications and the Delaware County 
Sheriff’s Office are warning residential and business customers of a potential 
connection problem for those using ICS of Powell, Ohio telephone services and 
equipment.   
 
Until further notice, for any EMS, fire, or law enforcement emergencies, please 
use a cell phone to call 9-1-1.  If you are unable to call from a cell phone, then 
dial (740) 368-1911. 
 
Please share this information to anyone using ICS systems. 
 
This is a continuing situation, so please watch your local media for further 
updates. 
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